
COVID-19: Notice for PMKVY Training Centres 
            

Date: 04th May 2021 

Dear All,   

In the wake of the current surge in Corona Virus cases across the country, National Skill Development 

Corporation would reiterate that all the training centres should ensure COVID appropriate norms are 

followed in their respective centres.  

The training centres should comply with measures recommended by the competent authorities to 

contain the spread of COVID-19. The Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) outlining the COVID 

appropriate norms to be followed in the training centres have been released Ministry of Health & 

Family Welfare (MoHFW) and the Department of Personnel & Training (DOPT).  The links to the 

Standard Operating Procedures released by the respective ministry are mentioned below for 

reference: 

• Standard Operating Procedures issued by MoHFW dated 1st March 2021:  
https://www.mohfw.gov.in/pdf/SOPonpreventivemeasurestocontainspreadofCOVID19inskillorentrep

reneurshiptraininginstitutionshighereducationalinstitutions.pdf 

 

• Standard Operating Procedures issued by DOPT dated 19th March 2021: 

https://documents.doptcirculars.nic.in/D2/D02trn/Revised%20SOP%201L0rRC.PDF 
 
 
Further, the PMKVY Training Partners are advised to close the training centres in accordance with their 
State Government/UT Administration notifications and seek clarification from their Local 
Administration in case of any confusion. The information regarding the lock/unlock of the States & 
UTs is regularly updated under the notice section on the Skill India Portal. 
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